
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter and some time off with your families. I would also like to 
wish those partaking in Ramadan an early Eid Mubarak as Ramadan will be finished during 
the holidays.  
 
Please see the following notices: 
 
Parent Survey 
We would really appreciate it if you could complete the parent survey on how you think we 
are doing as a year group and as a school. There are 12 questions to complete. We aim to 
find out how we're doing, and how to improve - something we cannot do without your 
feedback. For each statement, please select the answer which you feel best represents your 
child at Vyners. Thank you so much for your help. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejUD_oZ6BANp2l5Uv6qrWuMXSuirHIZ7-
i0RhwopK92pufHg/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
Class Tests 
I just wanted to let you know the upcoming assessment window will be in lesson time 
between the 29th April to the 10th May.  
 
There will also be GL assessments too which are English and Maths standardised tests at 
some point during the 13th May and the 17th May. 
 
I am sure teachers will remind students of when these tests are specifically on google 
classroom.  
 
Easter Holidays Activities and Food (HAF) Programme 
Bookings are open for this Easter’s HAF programme which runs from Monday 1 to Friday 12 
April for school children up to Year 11 in receipt of benefits-related free school 
meals.  Activities include cycling lessons, multi sports, cookery sessions, dance, drama and 
arts programmes and coding workshops.  Please click here to book: Easter HAF programme 
- Hillingdon Council. Information on how to sign up to the HAF programme can be found 
here: Information for parents - Hillingdon Council 
 
Vyners House Day 
Today was Vyners House Day which was great to celebrate with students wearing non 
school uniform but still representing their house colours. Please can you donate the £2 on 
squid which will go to the charity selected for each house. The charities are below for your 
information.  
C - Save the Children 
F - Centrepoint 
G - WaterAid 
H - Meningitis Research Foundation 
J - NSPCC 
M - Dogs Trust 
P - Race Equality Foundation 
W - Great Ormond Street 
 
Safeguarding snapshot  
This week's safeguarding snapshot is on Online Sexual Abuse - A Guide for Parents. Please 
click [here] for the link.  
 
  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejUD_oZ6BANp2l5Uv6qrWuMXSuirHIZ7-i0RhwopK92pufHg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejUD_oZ6BANp2l5Uv6qrWuMXSuirHIZ7-i0RhwopK92pufHg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-programme
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-programme
https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haf-parents
https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5003&type=pdf


VLT Newsletter - Spring 2024 
You can access the Vanguard Learning Trust Newsletter [here]. 
 

 
I hope you all have a lovely break with some much deserved rest. I look forward to seeing 
the Year 8's back in school on Monday 15th April for the final term of Year 8 - How time flies! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hawes 
 
 
-- 
Miss K Hawes 
Year 8 Leader 
Teacher of Physical Education 

 

https://www.vynersschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=5002&type=pdf

